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I refer to the proposed hazardous waste incinerator at 129 Mitchell Avenue Kurri Kurri and wish 
to lodge my objection in the most strongest terms 

This incinerator is far too close to residences and there are no guarantees in ensuring public 
safety with such a facility. The recent closure of the Hydro facility has finally given this area 
some clean air and I don't want to jeopardise that. 

I am reminded of the controversy surrounding the original application for the current facility 
and the final approval for a DROSS plant without the hazardous waste inclusion. 

This proposal should not be permitted to proceed. 

Yours Sincerely 

20th October 2016 
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